

CHEDRO1 REGIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. 27, Series of 2022

TO:

PRESIDENTS/HEADS

Higher Education Institutions

Region 1

TRAINING OF TRAINERS ON THE UNIVERSAL PREVENTION CURRICULUM (UPC) FOR SUBSTANCE ABUSE FOR GUIDANCE COUNSELORS OF HIGHER EDUCATION

DATE:

November 9, 2022

- As part of our strong commitment to the promotion of a drug-free academic community, this Office in partnership with the Dangerous Drugs Board (DDB) will conduct the Training of Trainers on the Universal Prevention Curriculum (UPC) for Substance Abuse for Guidance Counselors of Higher Education on December 12-15, 2022, venue to be announced later.
- 2. This activity aims to train the Guidance Counselors on Substance Abuse Prevention and come up with strategies, plans, and programs to help HEIs in drug prevention in the academic community.
- Due to limited slots, only one (1) participant/guidance counselor from the predetermined HEIs will be accommodated.
- 4. Participation in the said activity is FREE to include the meals (AM and PM Snack and Lunch except for dinner) and accommodation of the participants. Travel expenses shall be shouldered by their respective sending HEIs.
- 5. The attendees are requested to confirm their participation in the activity by registering at the link, https://bit.ly/UPC1BATCH2
- For inquiries and other related concerns, please contact Dr. Myrelle Faith D. Mina, Education Supervisor II, at this office, at cellphone no. 09175781134 or email her at <u>chedro1@ched.gov.ph</u>, cc: <u>mfmina@ched.gov.ph</u>.
- 7. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DANILO B. BOSE, PhD OIC Director IV

/08

